FW: FNL/SEL Notice of Grant Award

Lindsey Daugherty <daughertyl@mendocinocounty.org>
Wed 5/31/2023 12:28 PM

To: Joy Beeler <beelerj@mendocinocounty.org>

The original notification from march

Lindsey Daugherty
Administrative Services Manager
Mendocino County

Behavioral Health and Recovery Services
daughertyl@mendocinocounty.org

(707) 472-2377 (Office)

(707) 234-9449 (Cell)

From: Heather Armstrong <armstrongh@mendocinocounty.org>
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 10:13 AM

To: Lindsey Daugherty <daughertyl@mendocinocounty.org>
Subject: FW: FNL/SEL Notice of Grant Award

Well, now we have more money....

Thank you,

Heather rbrmoetrong

Program Administrator

Behavioral Health & Recovery Services
Mendocino County

1120 S. Dora St

Ukiah, Ca 95482

Office Phone (707) 472-2332

Cell Phone (707) 472-8702

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail/message, including any attachments, is for the sole
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender by "reply" e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: Lynne Goodwin <|goodwin@tcoe.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 1:38 PM

To: Heather Armstrong <armstrongh@mendocinocounty.org>; Aurelia Guerrero

<guerreroa@mendocinocounty.org>

Cc: Nani Dodson <nanid@tcoe.org>; Katelyn Williford <Katelyn.Williford@tcoe.org>

Subject: FNL/SEL Notice of Grant Award

Hello Heather,



The California Friday Night Live Partnership (CFNLP) has reviewed your application to implement the Friday Night
Live (FNL) Social Emotional Learning (SEL) project in Mendocino County, and has determined the following:

Mendocino County Behavioral Health will enter into an agreement with the Tulare County Office of
Education (TCOE) for $100,000
A preliminary contract, for 20% of the requested amount, $20,000* will be established for the term: April
1, 2023 - June 30, 2023
The remaining funds allotted for Mendocino County Behavioral Health, $80,000, will come in the form of
an amendment based on an approved SEL plan; the amendment will be for the term: July 1, 2023 - June
30, 2024

*note: any funds not invoiced for in the preliminary contract may be carried over into the amendment
Katelyn Williford will be reaching out to the contract entity listed on the application to initiate the TCOE
contracting process

An introductory meeting for SEL awardees is scheduled for April Sth; there will be two offerings at 11am &
3pm, please ensure a key representative from your organization is in attendance at:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87467155727 . Information on the planning document will be shared during
this meeting.

Congratulations to you and your team. The CFNLP is eager to provide support to Mendocino County Behavioral
Health to serve the young people of Mendocino County.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

In partnership,

Lynne Goodwin, vea

Administrator

California Friday Night Live Partnership
Tulare County Office of Education

PO Box 5091

Visalia, California 93278

6200 South Mooney Blvd.

Visalia, California 93291

Office 559.733.6496

Cell.

559.799.6582



